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Mail-in voting is wonderful and comes with a lot of benefits to voting. It not only allows 

for the ability for voters to pace themselves and study up on the topics and measures 

that are important to them, but also allows for additional time to research candidates 

and measures that are already worded in a way to confuse and manipulate the 

general public into thinking they are voting one way, but are actually voting another. 

 

Changing the mail-in voting policy would negatively impact a significant number of 

voters and would likely result in decreased turnout. We should not be changing an 

established policy that has only helped voters gain accessibility to their rights just 

because one person doesn’t “trust” the systems in place. 


